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1 September 2025 
 

Appointment of Company Secretary and Change of ASX 
Listing Rules Contact 

 

 
Jumbo Interactive Limited (Jumbo or the Company) (ASX: JIN) advises that Kimberly Sue has been 
appointed as an additional Company Secretary, effective 1 September 2025. 
 
In accordance with ASX Listing Rule 12.6, Jumbo also advises that Kimberly Sue has been appointed 
as the person responsible for communication with ASX in relation to Listing Rule matters, effective 1 
September 2025. 
 

- Ends - 
 
This announcement was authorised for release by the Company Secretary. 
 

 For further information contact: 

 
 
 
 

About Jumbo Interactive 

Jumbo is a digital lottery specialist, providing our proprietary lottery software platforms and lottery 
management expertise to the charity and government lottery sectors in Australia and globally. Our 
mission is to create positive social impact through making lotteries easier and our vision is to become 
the number one choice in digital lottery and services around the world.  

Jumbo was founded by Chief Executive Officer Mike Veverka in 1995 with a single computer. Since 
then, it has matured into a leading digital lottery retailer and lottery software provider with over 250 
employees across Australasia, the United Kingdom (UK) and Canada. In FY24, Jumbo helped raise 
over $290m for good causes for our charity partners. Jumbo was listed on the ASX in 1999. 
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Investor Relations – Jatin Khosla (CFO) 
+61 428 346 792 
jatink@jumbointeractive.com 

Media – Mike Veverka (Managing 
Director, CEO & Founder) 
+61 7 3831 3705 
media@jumbointeractive.com 
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